
 
 

 

Abu Dhabi, 25 August 2016 

 

Clinical Coding Certification (CCC) for Healthcare Providers  

 

Aiming at continuous improvement of healthcare, patient safety and data quality in 
the Emirate of Abu Dhabi, the Health Authority Abu Dhabi has signed a service level 
agreement with TASNEEF through its subsidiary TASNEEF-RINA Business Assur-
ance (TRBA) (www.tasneefba.ae). 

 

Please note that TRBA is responsible on behalf of HAAD to ensure the quality of 
clinical coding of all healthcare providers in Abu Dhabi. Therefore, TRBA is author-
ized to issue “Clinical Coding Certifications” (CCC) as defined in “HAAD Periodical 
No. 45 – Health Insurance” as of 11 July 2011 
(http://www.haad.ae/HAAD/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=dWeSFmaGBx8%3d&tabid=14
2)  to all Abu Dhabi Healthcare Providers. 

 

From the date of this notice and until 31 December 2016, results of all clinical coding 
audits performed by any coding auditor other than TRBA will need TRBA endorse-
ment and only TRBA will issue “Clinical Coding Certification” for these audits. 

 

Starting from 1. January 2017 all clinical coding audits will be performed by TRBA 
only.  

 

For further information please contact  
 

To book an audit please contact 
 

Health Authority Abu Dhabi TASNEEF-RINA Business Assurance 
(TRBA) 
 

healthsystemfinancing@haad.ae  ba.ccc@tasneef.ae 
codes@haad.ae   

 
www.haad.ae  www.tasneefba.ae\ccc 
 


